
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Effective November 1, 2023, ECR will be implementing a new trade price sheet. The industry continues 
to battle significant inflation entering 2023 and we have tried to minimize these increases for our 
customers. Price increases vary across product categories as noted below: 

 

All Brands - Categories  Price Increase 
Percentages 

Cast Iron Boilers - Gas 5% 
Cast Iron Boilers - Oil 5% 

Electric Boilers & Argo Controls – All SKUs 5% 
Parts 5% 

 

Please check the new list prices when distributed per electronic file. All finished goods and repair parts 
pricing will be loaded and available on your ECR Distributor Web Portal at 
https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com. 

Should you have any questions regarding these changes please do not hesitate to contact your ECR 
Representative, Regional Sales Manager, or Customer Service Representative. 

As always, ECR International is committed to providing quality products to you and appreciate your 
business and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Bob Shea 
Executive Director of Sales  
ECR International 

https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com/login.asp

